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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE
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Tel: 01506 652004
e-mail: bathgatewest.ns@wled.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Greg Welsh
Dear Parents/Carers.

It is February already, with loads going on in our nursery.  Please take the time to read through our newsletter, taking note of dates on the last page.  Weekly events are also displayed on our plasma screen in the nursery entrance, as a reminder of what each week entails.
Thank you to all who took part in our Stay & Play week.  The feedback has been very positive and a fun time was had by all!

Staffing update

Due to staffing changes across the school, we are currently working with a different model in nursery. Miss McAllister is currently teaching Primary 1 full time and, as such, Mrs Young will have responsibility for the green group on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Mrs Spence (Principal Teacher) will be working from the nursery on a Friday. We will let you know as soon as possible of any changes to this arrangement. Thank you for your understanding with this.
What are we learning about this month?
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The children have enjoyed learning more about Rabbie Burns and have taken part in snack tasting and a wide variety of songs and craft activities relating to Scotland.  Burns day introduced our ‘Celebrations’ topic, and following the February break, the children will learn more about ‘Fairytales’.
As always, we welcome your input and expertise, so if you have any suggestions, please feel free to speak to any member of the nursery team. A ‘topic note’ is posted on our learning wall as new topics commence, providing you with a brief outline of what the children will be learning and experiencing during each topic.
Parent Consultations
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Letters will be issued in due course, providing you with more information about Parent Consultations. Appointment schedules will be posted in the entrance area.  
The dates for these meetings are:
· Tuesday, 1st April – 4.00pm to 6.00pm
· Wednesday, 2nd April – 6.00pm to 8.00pm
Parent Groups
The Parent Groups have started planning the costumes for Gala Day.  We will be the ‘Bathgate West Big Band’ for the procession and there’s a lot of work that needs done! If you’ve not yet come along to this group on a Thursday morning/afternoon, please speak to Mrs Bett if you would like to become involved.

Our Bingo Night will take place in March, and planning is underway for this well-supported fundraising event. If you have any contacts for businesses who would be willing to donate prizes for our event, please let Mrs Bett know as soon as possible. 

Keeping you up-to-date

Please remember that you can receive this newsletter electronically.  Please put your name and email address on the sheet provided in the entrance hall.

Our nursery Blog is also available to you. You can access news, information and newsletters on our site: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and involvement in the nursery.  Please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any concerns or suggestions.

Kind regards,

The Nursery Team
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Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	
	
	

	Wed, 5 Feb
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s 

	Thurs, 6 Feb
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	
	
	

	Wed, 12 Feb
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s 

	Thurs, 13 Feb
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	
	
	

	Mo, 17 + Tue, 18 Feb
	February long weekend and staff training day

	Wed, 19 Feb
	Children resume as normal

	Thurs, 20 Feb
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	
	
	

	Wed, 26 Feb
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s

	Thurs, 27 Feb
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	
	
	

	Thurs, 6 March
	Both Sessions
	World Book Day


